
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
RECEIVE status report on planning and policy issues for the Sacramento-San Joaquin River
Delta, as recommended by the Transportation, Water and Infrastructure Committee. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
NONE. This is an informational report to the Board. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Transportation, Water and Infrastructure Committee on November 9, 2011 determined
to forward the attached report to the Board of Supervisors. The report provides an update on
the many issues Contra Costa County is involved with regarding the Sacramento-San
Joaquin River Delta.

As one of the five Delta counties, Contra Costa County actively participates in Delta-related
planning efforts, legislation and policy issues, at the regional, state and federal levels. The
attached report provides a status report on all of these efforts and highlights some key issues
looming for 2012.
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cc:

C.106

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Transportation, Water and Infrastructure Comm

Date: December  13, 2011

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Update on Delta issues



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)

The Transportation, Water and Infrastructure Committee has recommended that the
Board receive the report.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
NONE.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
NONE.
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Committee Report 


